April 15, 2020

Dear Parents/Caregivers,

Starting Monday, April 20, 2020 we will be serving/delivering
meals three days of the week. These days will be Monday,
Wednesday, and Friday. We will make two meals on Monday
for Monday and Tuesday. On Wednesday we will make two
meals for Wednesday and Thursday. We will make a meal for
Friday and also send home extra snacks for the weekend.

Please contact us by 9 am Monday letting us know if you do not
need meals anytime during that week.

Pick up times will still be from 11:30 am-12 noon on Monday,
Wednesday, and Friday.

Thank you,
Ila Rae Easter

Food Service Director



